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May 23, 2022 

          
 
Dear Families, 
 
Beginning School Year 2022-2023, Free/Reduced Meal Applications will need 
to be completed for students to receive free/reduced meals.  Meals will 
NOT be free to all students.  Lawmakers have not yet agreed to extend the 
waivers for free meals for all students past June 30, 2022.  If the waivers are 
not extended, to qualify for free meals during the upcoming school year, a 
family of three must earn less than roughly $30,000.  This means that 
starting in August, 2022, schools will return to the three-tiered system of 
free, reduced and paid meals.  Applications for free/reduced meals will be 
available at each school beginning July 1, 2022.  All families need to complete 
a Free/Reduced Meal Application prior to school starting August 10, 2022.  
If a Free/Reduced application is not on file, the student will be a “paid” 
status and will need money for all meals.  Parents/Guardians are responsible 
for these paid meals.   
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me, 
 
 
Anita Carlisle, Director 
Child Nutrition Program 
Leeds City Schools 
acarlisle@leedsk12.org 
205-699-5437   x 6 
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